


20 May 2013 

Dear Ms. Heba El-Serafy, 

Head of Listed Companies Division, EGX 

The Egyptian Resorts Company is pleased to inform you that the lawsuit regarding the annulment of the 
Sahl Hasheesh land allocation contract, raised before the administrative court and currently in progress 
before the State Council’s Commissioners Committee, has been postponed to the 18 July 2013 session. 
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